SAN JOAQUIN
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION

LAFCo

509 West Weber Avenue Suite 420 STOCKTON, CA 95203

NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING
MUNICIPAL SERVICE REVIEW AND SPHERE OF INFLUENCE UPDATE FOR
SELECTED RECLAMATION DISTRICTS IN SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, March 8, 2018 at 9:00 A.M. in the Chambers
of the Board of Supervisors on the 6" Floor, 44 North San Joaquin Street, Stockton, California,
the San Joaquin Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) will conduct a public hearing
to consider the Final Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Update for Selected
Reclamation Districts in San Joaquin County.

The purpose of the public hearing will be to hold discussions, receive testimony and consider
action on the Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Plan for the Selected
Reclamation Districts in the County. Written comments may be submitted to, and further
information may be obtained from the LAFCo Office at 509 West Weber Avenue, Suite 420,
Stockton, California 95203. The report is available for review at the LAFCo Office or viewed
on the San Joaquin LAFCo website at www.sjgov.org/commission/lafco.

All interested persons may appear at said hearing and present their views on any matter

relating to the proposal at that time. If you have any questions or need more information,
please call the LAFCo Office at (209) 468-3198.
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BY ORDER OF THE SAN JOAQUIN
L L AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION

JAMES E. GLASER, Executive Officer

Dated: February 15, 2018



